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Angela Charles

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 4:48 PM
To: lisazahner32963@gmail.com
Subject: FW: Request to be added to list of interested persons, Docket 140244

Ms. Zahner: 
 
Per your request, we have added you to the mailing list as an interested person in Docket 140244-
EM.  Please note that this contact information is public record and will be available on internet 
searches.  If you have any changes or wish to have your information removed, you should forward 
those requests to clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
 
As an interested person you will receive all notices for hearing, prehearing, proposed agency action 
orders, final orders, and notices of Commission conferences via e-mail.  If you are interested in 
receiving documents other than those mentioned above, for example, procedural orders, please 
contact staff counsel for instructions on becoming a party of record.  The phone number for our 
General Counsel's Office is 850-413-6199. 
 
If you have any questions regarding your contact information, please call our office at 850-413-6770. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 

From: Lisa Zahner [mailto:lisazahner32963@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 11:59 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Request to be added to list of interested persons, Docket 140244 
 
Dear PSC Clerk -  

I would like to be added to the list of people who receive alerts of all activity on Docket 140244, Request for 
Declaratory Statement by City of Vero Beach. I understand that my contact information will be public record. 
Thank you. 

Lisa Zahner, Staff Writer 
Vero Beach 32963 Media 
4855 Hwy A1A 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
DEC 22, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 06851-14



2

Vero Beach, FL 32963 
(772)584-9121 
lisazahner32963@gmail.com 
 
 
--  
Lisa A. Zahner, Staff Writer 
Vero Beach 32963 
4855 Hwy A-1-A  
Vero Beach, FL 32963 
(772)584-9121 
lisazahner32963@gmail.com  
www.vb32963online.com 
www.veronews.com 

"We don't go into journalism to be popular. It is our job to seek the truth and put constant  
pressure on our leaders until we get answers." - Helen Thomas 




